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A very brief newsletter this week - thank you to those who have helped to label children’s clothing; 
we are still finding some unidentified clothing so if you haven’t had the chance yet, please do as it 
helps everyone.  

Have a good bank holiday. 

 

Speeding Cars 

‘A child was seriously injured by a car pulling into the village hall car park at speed on …..’ 

This is not the headline we want to see, so I urge all car drivers to 
take care when driving near to the school. Parents have been 
requested NOT TO DRIVE INTO THE VILLAGE HALL CAR PARK for 
drop off and collection. The Thirsty Farmer, a two minute walk away, 
has kindly allowed parents to park there at these times to avoid any 
accidents. Please do the right thing for your child and others.  

 

Pedestrians also need to be careful in the car park as users of the surgery are also driving in and 
out at these times. Please talk to your children about walking sensibly and in appropriate places when 
leaving school (not in the middle of the road). We have reminded them of this in school today. 

 

Parent Consultations  

Put the dates in your diary - more information about how and when to book next week. 

Elm Class - Monday 17th May, Tuesday 18th May and Wednesday 19th May 

Ash Class - Monday 17th May and Thursday 20th May 

Oak Class - Thursday 20th May  

Beech Class - Tuesday 18th May  

Willow Class - Tuesday 18th May and Thursday 20th May 

 

 Headteacher:  Mrs. Carole Shilston 

Telephone/fax: 01404 822584 

Email:  admin@whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Website: www.whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk 

mailto:admin@whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk
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May 2021 

Week commencing  18th May     Parent consultations 

 

July 2021 

Week commencing 12th July  Year 6 residential 

 

Term dates 2020/2021 

SUMMER TERM 2021   19th April to 23rd July 2021 

May Day holiday – 3rd May 2021 

Half term – 31st May to 4th June 2021 

 

Non-pupil days (i.e. staff only): 7th June 2021  


